From: judith wills  

Sent: 04 May 2017 09:16

To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: 15/00837/OUT

> 

> Hello, my name is Judith Wills address 18 Crumps Butts OX26 6EB. I am writing to voice my objection to the above planning application for houses to be built over Gavray Meadows. It is necessary to tread very carefully when building near this important area for conservation. We need our green spaces in Bicester and we need to protect these meadows as they are home to many endangered species of plants and animals. The planning application needs to make allowance for funding and wildlife management of the important wildlife sites on the meadows. Please do not destroy this important site! Let's save it for our children and use it to educate them about biodiversity and the amazing environments that surround us (or should surround us, if we don't wreck them all). We need to all pull together to keep our planet healthy, working in tandem with nature, not against it! Please listen to the environmental experts who are very knowledgable about this area and will tell you what needs to be done to preserve the most important parts of it, and to build nearby in sympathy with the area, not just over the top. I hope you will listen to the voices that are supporting the biodiversity and preservation of Bicester green spaces ---- they are so important for all of our health - mental and physical for so many reasons. This is a shared planet, not only ours, we must preserve habitats for other species. I hope you will listen to these objections.

> 

> Best regards

> Judith Wills

> 

